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14 August 2020 
 
 
Memorandum No. ABB – 20 – 06 
 
FOR  : UP Diliman Community 
     
SUBJECT : Alternate Route for Road Closure along Magsaysay Avenue  
 

 
Starting Saturday, 15 August 2020, a portion of Magsaysay Avenue, in front of 
Silungang Molave will be closed to the public and shall be reserved for use by the UP 
Health Service. Motorists are advised to take the following alternate routes:  
 

For motorists coming from Magsaysay Avenue - College of Law, Yakal Residence Hall 
and Magsaysay portal side: 

 
Turn right to Roces St., left at J.P. Laurel Extension, 

 Turn left again at Balagtas St., and  
 Exit at Magsaysay Ave.  

 
For motorists coming from Magsaysay Avenue –Bahay ng Alumni, CHK and CSWCD 
side: 

 
Turn left at Balagtas St., turn right at J.P. Laurel Extension, and 

 Exit at Roces St.  
 

Below is a map for your guidance. Thank you very much. 

 
DR. ALELI B. BAWAGAN 
Vice Chancellor for Community Affairs 
 

 

 


